
  confirm 1991 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  confirm 1991 # episterizo {ep-ee-stay-rid'-zo}; from 1909 and
4741; to support further, i.e. reestablish: -- {confirm},
strengthen.[ql

  e-)stablish 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed
derivative of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to
turn resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to
confirm: -- fix, ({e-)stablish}, stedfastly set, strengthen.[ql

  fix 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed derivative
of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to turn
resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to confirm:
-- {fix}, (e-)stablish, stedfastly set, strengthen.[ql

  set 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed derivative
of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to turn
resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to confirm:
-- fix, (e-)stablish, stedfastly {set}, strengthen.[ql

  stedfastly 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed
derivative of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to
turn resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to
confirm: -- fix, (e-)stablish, {stedfastly} set, strengthen.[ql

  stedfastness 4740 # sterigmos {stay-rig-mos'}; from 4741;
stability (figuratively): -- {stedfastness}.[ql

  strengthen 1991 # episterizo {ep-ee-stay-rid'-zo}; from 1909
and 4741; to support further, i.e. reestablish: -- confirm,
{strengthen}.[ql

  strengthen 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed
derivative of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to
turn resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to
confirm: -- fix, (e-)stablish, stedfastly set, {strengthen}.[ql

  unstable 0793 # asteriktos {as-tay'-rik-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 4741; unfixed, i.
e. (figuratively) vacillating: -- {unstable}.[ql
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